
 

 

Pedestrian Bicycle Committee 

Minutes of April 28, 2016 

 

Meeting called to order at 740pm 

Present – Atkins, McCabe, V Lester, G Lester, Klosi, Kraft, Sicard; Bob Rich  

March minutes – edits suggested by Dave Atkins;  

Motion by Kraft to approve the minutes as amended.  The motion was seconded Klosi. Passed 

unanimously. 

Discussion – Dave Atkins announced that he would be stepping down from Committee due to election 

to Planning Board.  

The Committee had a discussion of possible interested citizens and the desire to find more interested 

residents.  

Atkins read Korchin DPW update, including town meeting articles, roadway improvement news, etc. 

Discussion of the DPW and PB town meeting articles. 

Discussion of pathways for pedestrians that might cross private property and possible consideration of 

incorporating these into a trails committee to identify these and determine ownership, mediate 

disputes, etc. 

McCabe updated Committee with Planning Board approval of a new mixed use building on Washington 

Street in Islington.  A Request for Proposals is being developed for town-owned land in Islington by the 

Islington Center Task Force that will soon be forwarded to the Selectmen with the expectation of being 

released in early May.  

Next meeting May 26 – bring a friend. 

Meeting adjourned at 9pm. 


